TRANSFERRING TO SECONDARY SCHOOL

Children who are transferring to begin secondary school education on TUESDAY 19 AUGUST 2014 will be advised of the school to which they will transfer by letter by the END OF DECEMBER 2013. Parents can then decide whether or not to request to send their child to another secondary school. Requests must be made between MONDAY 2 DECEMBER 2013 and MONDAY 3 FEBRUARY 2014. Unless you are making a request you do not have to do anything else.

PLACING REQUESTS

Education Authorities have a duty to grant placing requests wherever possible.  We will try to grant your request, provided there are places at the school you choose. Requests for entering either primary or secondary school should be made on the appropriate form between MONDAY 2 DECEMBER 2013 and MONDAY 3 FEBRUARY 2014.  Any requests made after this date will still be considered, but it is possible that places in certain schools may no longer be available.
HOW DO I GET MORE INFORMATION?

Information on how to choose a school and request forms are available for inspection or reference at the MAIN RECEPTION, Ground Floor, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street, Dundee  DD1 1NL, and at ALL DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL SCHOOLS. 
If you require further information, please contact the School Support Team on 01382 433716 or placingrequests@dundeecity.gov.uk
Information on Specific Schools. 

All schools publish handbooks and Standards and Quality Reports which contain information that can be useful to parents. Please contact schools directly to obtain this information.
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